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As you know, the Securities and Exchange Commission proposed two rules that are called
for by Section 951 of the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer Protection Act (the
“Dodd-Frank Act”). [1] The first proposal relates to advisory votes on executive
compensation and “golden parachute” arrangements. The second proposal relates to the
disclosure of those votes by institutional investors, including funds.

We anticipate commenting on the second proposal relating to proxy vote disclosure, but
not the first. We will have a call to discuss the proposal and possible ICI comments at 2:00
p.m. Eastern time on Tuesday, November 9th. Comments are due to the SEC by November
18, 2010.

To receive dial-in information for the November 9th call, please email Gwen Kelly at
gwen.kelly@ici.org. If you are unable to participate on the call and have issues that you
would like ICI to consider raising, please provide them by phone or email no later than
November 8th to me at (202) 371-5430 or rcg@ici.org.



Robert C. Grohowski

Senior Counsel
Securities Regulation - Investment Companies

endnotes

[1] See Memorandum No. 24632, dated October 20, 2010.
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